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The following MSE panel type systems are approved for use on TxDOT projects: 
 Reinforced Earth Walls 
 The Reinforced Earth Company 
 1331 Airport Freeway, Suite 302 
 Euless, Texas 76040-4150 
 817-283-5503 
 
 Reinforced Soil Embankment Walls 
 Texas Welded Wire, Inc. 
 645 W. Hurst Blvd. 
 Hurst, Texas 76053 
 817-282-4560 
 
 Retained Earth Walls 
 Foster Geotechnical 
 901 North Highway 77 
 Hillsboro, Texas 76645 
 254-580-9100 
 
 Stabilized Earth Wall 
 T&B Structural Systems, Inc. 
 6800 Manhattan Blvd., Suite 303 
 Fort Worth, Texas 76120 
 817-280-9858 
 
 Strengthened Earth Walls 
 Hanson Concrete Products 
 3500 Maple Ave. 
 Dallas, Texas 75219 
 214-525-5877 
 
 Strengthened Soil Walls 
 Shaw Technologies Inc. 
 P.O. Box 271448 
 Flower Mound, Texas 75027 
 972-490-1924 
 
 Tensar Retaining Wall System 
 Tensar Earth Technologies, Inc. 
 5775-B Glenridge Drive 
 Atlanta, Georgia 30328 
 404-250-1290 
 
 Tricon Retained Soil Walls 
 Tricon Precast, Inc. 
 15055 Henry Rd. 
 Houston, Texas 77060 
 713-931-9832 
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 VP Wall System 
 Valley Prestress Products, Inc. 
 P.O. Box 1367 
 Mission, Texas 78573 
 956-584-5701 
 
New System, currently on experimental status: 
 MSE Plus 
 Ssl Construction Products 
 4740 Scotts Valley Drive, Suite E 
 Scotts Valley, California 95066 
 831-430-9300 
 
Systems on experimental status have been reviewed and approved by the Bridge Division 
but have not yet constructed walls on TxDOT projects. The supplier may be contacting 
districts and asking to be included on upcoming projects. These systems are expected to 
perform acceptably and should be considered for inclusion on upcoming projects; 
however, TxDOT policy does not allow the use of experimental systems on projects with 
over 50,000 square feet of MSE wall, walls over 25 ft tall, or walls supporting or 
immediately adjacent to interstate highways. 
 
Questions regarding the use of experimental systems may be directed to Mark 
McClelland at 512-416-2226. 


